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CLOVIS LIBRARY TO CLOSE NEXT WEEK 
 

Please be advised that the Clovis Regional Library will be closed April 26 – April 29 for the 

purposes of fumigation. All buildings in the City of Clovis Civic Center have received fumigation 

treatment this year and the Library is the last building in this complex to be fumigated.  

 

Customers can return items to any Library branch during this four-day closure. Locations and 

hours for all locations are available on the Library’s website at www.fresnolibrary.org, or by 

calling 600-READ.  
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